Bethlehem Project

A Ministry of Blessed Sacrament Cathedral

A Pennsylvania Charitable Trust

Tree of Hope

One after another, the lights will burn bright giving hope and enrichment to someone's life. This Holiday season, financial needs remain greater than ever as many of our neighbors in Greensburg and surrounding communities face mounting utility bills and worse, homelessness.

There is hope, though: Bethlehem Project's Tree of Hope.

Each dollar donated during the Advent season will help illuminate the hundreds of lights on the *Tree of Hope*. As always, the *Tree of Hope* will be placed in front of the Cathedral's parking area.

You can include a donation to the *Tree of Hope* in the enclosed envelope along with your raffle tickets. Please make checks payable to: **Blessed Sacrament Cathedral** and *Bethlehem Project-Tree of Hope* in the memo line. Donations can be placed in church collection baskets, dropped off at the parish office, or mailed to:

Bethlehem Project Tree of Hope Blessed Sacrament Cathedral

300 North Main Street, Greensburg, PA 15601

Donations can be made online at:

https://www.osvhub.com/blessed-sacrament-cathedral/giving/funds/bethlehem-project-tree-of-hope

All donations are earmarked to prevent homelessness in Greensburg and surrounding communities.



For more information, contact Katie Zuzik, pastoral associate, at 724-834-3710, ext. 11 or email Katie at KZuzik@dioceseofgreensburg.org.

Because there was no place for them to stay..."Luke 2:7

